
 

 

 

 

 

Oak Run Elementary School District 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Regarding Sufficiency of Instructional Materials 

 

The Oak Run Elementary School District is holding a public hearing regarding the sufficiency of 

K-8 textbooks and instructional materials for 2021-2022. 

 

In grades TK-8, sufficiency of materials includes: Language Arts, Math, Social Science/History, 

and Science. 

The purpose of this public hearing is for staff and community members to provide input 

regarding the sufficiency of the textbooks and equipment stated above. 
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